
25th Annual 

Teddy Bear Picnic 

We will be celebrating 25 years of 
Teddy Bear Picnic starting the second week of March. We will 
have guessing contests, drawing of stuffed animals (please enter 
before school) and prizes during lunch! We will also have a bear 
decorating activity for all who want to participate. See the 
lunchroom for your bear to take home and decorate! 
 

Finally, the festivities will end with the 
Teddy Bear Picnic on March 28, 2014!  We will have the drawing 

for stuffed animals on this day. Please come and have a picnic with 
your child. They are welcome to bring their stuffed animals. We 

may have some special guests coming also!  

 


